
 
Shelly-Ann Maye 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Performance 

smaye@duqlight.com 

(856) 425-5693 

 

 

 
 
 
March 19, 2024 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Ms. Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

Commonwealth Keystone Building 

2nd Floor, Room-N201 

400 North Street 

Harrisburg, PA 17120 

 

 

Re: Petition of the Office of Consumer Advocate, the Office of Small Business Advocate, and the 

Pennsylvania Utility Law Project Requesting Initiation of a Proceeding on Federal Funding 

Opportunities for Utilities Under the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act  

 Docket No. P-2022-3032929 

 

 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

 

Per the Commission’s March 21, 2023 Order in the above-captioned proceeding, Duquesne Light 

Company (DLC) hereby submits this letter to indicate that DLC did not receive any funding deriving 

from the federal Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act in calendar year 2023.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the information contained in this letter, please feel free to contact me 

or Mary Kellam at mkellam@duqlight.com or 412-393-6099. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Shelly-Ann Maye 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Performance 
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